
PORTLAND PUBLIC SCHOOLS
OFFICE OF SCHOOL PERFORMANCE

501 North Dixon Street / Portland, OR 97227
Telephone: (503) 916-6542

Website: https://www.pps.net/

To: PPS School Board

From: Dr. Jon Franco, Chief of Schools

Date: September 2, 2022

Subject: Southeast Enrollment and Program Implementation Update

District staff have begun the process of planning out the multi-departmental effort to carry out the

Southeast Enrollment and Program Implementation as directed in Board Resolution 6513.

Implementation involves coordinating and planning for various streams of work involving many

departments including Facilities and Maintenance, IT, Textbooks/Curriculum, Human Resources,

Budget/Finance, Research, Assessment, and Accountability, and Enrollment and Transfer, amongst other

departments.
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https://meetings.boardbook.org/Public/Stored/915?docTypeId=4305&file=a7e8d1a2-05b3-44cb-ad9e-9cdef7ed1976



